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9 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
EASTER HAT PARADE 
 
Please join us for our annual Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 1 April 2021!  The parade will 
begin at 12.30 pm in our school hall. 
 
All students can wear mufti to add flair to their Easter creation. 
 
We would like to encourage all students from Kindergarten to Year 6 to bring in one of the 
following to wear or carry during the parade: 
 
• hat; 
• basket; or 
• poster. 
 
It is a great opportunity for the students to showcase their creativity to parents, teachers and 
fellow students. 
 
In line with COVID-19 restrictions, we ask that only one adult per family attend the Easter Hat 
Parade. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Belinda Harrington 
Coordinator 
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